
 

 

 
 
 
 

21st May 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

GCSE Food and Nutrition Revision session 
 

 
We trust this finds you well and students are progressing with their GCSE examinations. As 
the Food and Nutrition exam is one of the last in the timetable we would like to invite 
students to an afternoon revision session just ahead of this final exam. 
 
We are planning the session for Monday the 17th of June from 1.30 to 3.30pm. We will 
provide an afternoon tea treat for the students and all the resources required. We ask that 
those who are available to attend come in wearing school uniform and sign in at reception 
upon arrival. We do understand that some students will not be free to attend so we are also 
holding a “drop-in” session on the morning of the 19th of June ahead of the final exam.  
 
Could you please let us know if students are available to attend so we can arrange the 
necessary numbers for the afternoon tea treat. 
 
Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to make contact. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Betteridge – j.betteridge@staidans.co.uk 
Ms Hedges – a.hedges@staidans.co.uk 
Miss Blewitt – l.blewitt@staidans.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 


